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I am writing in STRONG opposition of this bill. Mail-in voting has improved voter 

turnout and strengthened Oregon elections for years. As a working mom, this would 

place undue burden on my family in order to participate in our civic duty. Further, I 

am a more informed voter since we are able to use the voters pamphlet while 

completing a ballot at home.  


